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From:    Jung, Thomas [tjung@lapl.org] 
Sent:  Thursday, May 11, 2017 8:44 AM 
To:  Jenny Mailhot 
Cc:  Stephanie Eyestone‐Jones; Frankie Tong; Eloisa Sarao 
Subject:  222 WEST 2ND PROJECT ‐ LAPL Response 
Attachments:  LAPL.pdf; 222 West 2nd Project_LAPL Response.pdf 
  
Hi Ms. Mailhot, 
  
Attached is the LAPL’s response to your inquiry for the 222 West 2nd Project. 
  
Thank you. 
 
 
Tom Jung 
  
Management Analyst II 
Business Office 
Los Angeles Public Library 
Phone: (213) 228-7474 
E-mail: tjung@lapl.org 
  
  
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Jenny Mailhot <j.mailhot@eyestoneeir.com> 
Date: Tue, Apr 11, 2017 at 5:12 PM 
Subject: 222 WEST 2ND PROJECT—REQUEST FOR LIBRARY SERVICES INFORMATION 
To: "tjung@lapl.org" <tjung@lapl.org> 
 
 
Dear Mr. Jung: 
  
On March 13, 2017 we submitted a request for some assistance on our Project’s impacts on LAPL 
services.  The request for library services information is attached for your review.  To aid us in assessing 
potential impacts to existing library services, please provide the following information regarding LAPL 
services and facilities: 
 
        Name and description of the City libraries serving the Project Site, including: (1) location and hours 

of operation; (2) size of library buildings (square footage); (3) number of personnel; (4) collection 
size and amenities, (5) programmed or target service population; and (6) actual population served 
including the assigned census tracts upon which service population is determined; 

        Planned, funded, and/or scheduled improvements or expansions to the City library facilities that 
would serve the Project; 

        Special facilities available for public use (i.e., children’s reading assistance, homework centers, 
space for community meetings and programs); and 

        City library service standards and/or goals that would assist in analyzing the Project’s potential 
impacts from development on local library services. 
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Thank you for your assistance as this information will help us ensure that our analysis of the Project’s 
impacts on LAPL services is accurate and complete. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Jenny Mailhot 
Senior Planner 
   

 
  
6701 Center Drive West, Suite 900 
Los Angeles, California  90045 
T (424) 207-5335  
F (424) 207-5349 
Email  mailto:t.martella@eyestoneEIR.com 
  
Statement of Confidentiality.  The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for 
addressee. The information may also be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended 
recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you 
are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if 
any. 
  
 


























